
Dear CITY COUNCILORS AND MAYOR:

My name is Irene Dietz and I own land adjoining Scott Brawner between Mulino and 
Blount Rd. I have been following the Canby Visioning process. As far as future 
expansion of industrial land between Mulino and Blount Rd.; I am completely in favor of 
the Canby Visioning plan. Also, I was not invited to attend Mr. Brawner's group's 
meeting, so I want my voice heard on this subject.

Sincerely,

Irene Dietz



Canby City Council

I am in favor of the vision committee’s plan for Canby. The future expansion of 
industrial land from Mulino to Blount road makes the most logical sense. I give my full 
support for this expansion proposal.

Sincerely,

Manfred Schosnig Date: 3/20/2013


